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Term 1 seems to have flown by. I hope everyone had a lovely break during the October holidays. The class have come back refreshed and keen to continue working on our Victorians topic. This term the children have decided that they would like to focus on education during the Victorian era as well as technology and crime & punishment. We've a lot to cover but I've no doubt we'll manage it with all the enthusiasm that P6B has.

Maths
This term we will be working with fractions as well as shape and measure. We will continue to revise some of the learning we did last term and some revision may sometimes be sent home as homework. It's important that these number skills be kept fresh. We will also continue with our problem solving tasks and will be discussing big context-based number problems as a class to help us consolidate a range of skills.

Language
The time dedicated to reading groups has changed slightly in that the Silver, Blue and Purple reading groups will read on a Monday  and the Multicoloured and Gold readers will read on a Tuesday. Children will also be progressing with their class comprehension activities as well as weekly spelling and grammar. We will also begin a 'Reading Challenge' this term with a visit to the public library. More details on that will follow.



Visiting specialists
This term we are lucky enough to have an hour of Kodaly with Mrs Okumu on a Tuesday afternoon. We have an hour of Art with Mrs Thomson on Thursday afternoon, a full hour and a half of Science with Mrs Middleton on a Friday morning and French with Mrs Ruxton on Friday just before lunch. 
I will be taking the class for P.E. again although this term we have hall time on Mondays and Thursdays and so the children will not be going outside. Thank goodness! 

Technology
Children will continue to use Glow more often. We now have a lovely new iPad to use in class and so we aim to have some of our learning published on our Glow page. Please ask your child to show you.
We will continue to use Class Dojo. Please remember that I do not use the messaging service on it. If you need to contact me, please do so via the office or the homework diary.
Please could you also remind your child that if it is necessary to take mobile phones to school, these must be left in schoolbags or can be handed in to the office to look after until the end of day.

Class Assembly
Finally, please make a date in your diary for our class assembly which will be on Monday 28th November at 2:40pm for a 2:45pm start. It will be Victorian themed but as the children are beginning to come up with ideas, the exact content will be top secret and so you'll have to come along to experience it!


In the meantime, if you have any questions please feel free to get in touch with me via the homework diary or the school office.
Thanks,
Charlie Barrow P6B
